
Silver
Sponsors
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Title
Sponsor

Exclusive top billing on
all signs and promotions

Invitation to show a one
minute video during the
event

Invitation to speak on
stage  or dedicate a
special song

Logo displayed on
podium

Recognition on event
registration web page
and on all promotional
flyers

Recognition in the Event
Program and in slide
show

Premier placement of
two VIP reserved tables
for up to 20 guests with
logo on table signs

Sign with company
logo displayed at the
Bar

Inclusion in print and
online promotions

Recognition on event
registration web
page

Recognition in the
Event Program and
slide show

Reserved seating
tickets for 2 guests
with logo on table
sign

Entertainment
Sponsor

Centerpiece
Sponsor

Gold
Sponsors

Exclusive signage on
stage next to the
band

Invitation to dedicate
a special song

Inclusion in all print
and online
promotions

Recognition on event
registration web
page and on
promotional flyers

Recognition in the
Event Program and
in slide show

Two VIP reserved
tables for up to 20
guests with logo on
table signs

Exclusive signage on
table centerpieces
throughout 

       the ballroom

Inclusion in print and
online promotions

Recognition on event
registration web page

Recognition in the
Event Program and in
slide show 

One VIP reserved
table for up to 10
guests with logo on
table sign

Inclusion in print
and online
communications

Recognition on
event registration
web page

Recognition in the
Event Program and
in slide show

One prominently
located table for up
to 10 guests with
logo on table sign

$5,000$7,500 $3,000 $2,500 $1,500

Dessert
Sponsor
$1,200

Photo Booth
Sponsor
$1,200

Bar
Sponsor
$1,200

Inclusion in print and
online promotions

Recognition on event
registration web
page

Recognition in the
Event Program and
in slide show

One reserved table
for up to 8 guests
with logo on table
sign

Inclusion in print and
online promotions

Recognition on event
registration web page

Recognition in the
Event Program and in
slide show

Reserved seating
tickets for 2 guests
with logo on table
sign

Recognition on
custom sign at Photo
Booth

Inclusion in print and
online promotions

Recognition on event
registration web page

Recognition in the
Event Program and
slide show

Reserved seating
tickets for 2 guests
with logo on  table
sign

Promote your business at the largest and most prestigious business

event of the year in San Marcos

November 21, 2024  at 6:00 p.m.

Live music, delicious dinner, silent auction, Business of the Year,
Shining Stars Under 40, Citizen of the Year, and more!

512-393-5900 www.SanMarcosTexas.com

TAKEN
RBFCU

SPONSORSHIP LEVELS

Red Carpet
Sponsor
$1,200

Contact the
Chamber to

confirm your
sponsorship by
November 1 for

maximum
publicity and

benefits. 

Recognition on
custom sign at Red
Carpet

Inclusion in print and
online promotions

Recognition on event
registration web page

Recognition in the
Event Program and
slide show

Reserved seating
tickets for 2 guests
with logo on  table
sign

Annual Dinner & Awards GalaAnnual Dinner & Awards Gala121121 stst

TAKEN
GBRA

TAKEN

LA CIMA


